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Courtney Primary School, Courtney Road, Kingswood, BS15 9RD 

 01454 866670   office@courtneyps.org.uk  Twitter@CourtneyPrimary 

Headteacher Mrs Deborah Wood 

Nurture, Inspire, Flourish. 

                        
      Newsletter 29 – 11th May 2018 

              ‘We are kind to each other, in work and play.’ 

    Diary Dates 

KS2 SATs Week  

Y1 Extra Parents’/Carers’ Evening 

Y5 Trip to We the Curious 

Y2 WOW Event – “Oo arr me Hearties!” 

Courtney K Challenge (Families welcome to watch the fun) 

Y3 & Y4 WOW Event  

YR Trip to Bristol Zoo 

Y5 Class Assembly 

Non school uniform day - bring a bottle for the Summer Fair 

Sports Day 

Fun Day for teachers and children 

w/beg 14th May 

Tuesday 15th May 1:00 – 7:00pm 

Tuesday 15th May 

Tuesday 15th May 2.15-3.15pm 

Friday 18th May 1.30-3.00pm 

Monday 21st May 2.30-3.15pm 

Tuesday 22nd May 

Wednesday 23rd May 2.45pm 

Friday 22nd June 

Tuesday 26th June 

Thursday 19th July pm 

  

Holidays:   Mon 28th May – Fri 1st June;   Fri 20th July – Fri 31st Aug 

 

Headteacher’s News 

The end of another busy week. Year 2 have now completed all of their ‘special work’, Y4 are visting a sewage 
works today and a specialist teacher came in to do some pirate singing in preparation for an Infant Singing 
Festival. On top of that, we were delighted to be able to welcome the parents and carers of our new Reception 
classes for 2018-19 when they came to their first meeting. 
On separate note, please could I remind all parents, that our doors are always open to discuss any issues which 
may be causing either your child or yourselves concern – as well as to celebrate any successes. We have a great 
school full of wonderful children who are learning to be their best selves and a team of staff at every level who 
are dedicated to help them do just that.  Unfortunately, morale is easily undermined if social media becomes 
involved. Please could I ask that if there is any problem that you come in and sort it out with us. We have a robust 
Complaints Policy which sets out a clear route of who to see if you consider the situation 
still not satisfactorily resolved. You can find this easily on our school websit. 
And finally, remember the Courtney K is happening next Friday – full details below. I am 
still thinking about what I should wear that I don’t mind if it gets covered with paint. It 
should be great fun!     Deborah Wood                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s Crown Values Certificates awarded to: 

Year R Cherry: Lily  

Year 1 Oak: Genevieve  

Year 2 Ash: Leia-Louise  

Year 3 Lime: Haydn  

Year 4 Maple: Harrison  

Year 5 Sycamore: Tyler  

Year 6 Cedar: Ellie  

Attendance   Total 95.6%* 

YR Cherry 95.6%  

Y1 Oak  93.7% 

Y2  Ash 97.3% 

Y3 Lime 96.7% 

Y4 Maple 93.9% 

Y5 Sycamore 95.7% 

Y6 Cedar 96.7% 

*Unfortunately this has now fallen 

below our 96% target for the first 

time. 
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Reading Certificates 

These children have reached their next Reading 25s Certificate: 

Dean, Eleanor, Aiden, Bryony, Bradley, George, Alicja, Harry, Madison, Corey, Brody, Lily, Elliot,  

Kane, Dylan, Jessica, Isaac, Sarah, Kyle, Harrison, Tom, Archie, Lily-Mai 
 

 

 

 

 

Menu Change 

 
Please note that on Thursday 17th May we 
will be serving fish fingers and chips. 

 

Courtney K Challenge What you need to know: 

 

Time:  1.30 – 3.00pm Friday 18th May. Parents Welcome to support 

What children need to bring:  clothes for running that can be splashed with water and paint (white if your child 

wants to have a splattered outfit as a souvenir), trainers, water bottle, googles/sunglasses are optional (see below) 

The powder paint:   we will be using powder paint that is 99% cornflour.  It meets EU regulations and should not 

cause any irritation.  Adults will be throwing this at children’s bodies but there is a small risk it may inadvertently get 

near children’s eyes.  Consequently, your child may wear sunglasses or googles but these are brought to school at 

their own risk!!  The powder paint may stain a little so we advise old clothes.  If your child wants the coloured 

memento, we would advise you not to wash the top!! 

Pick up: will be from the lower sports field at 3.15pm. 

How you can help: please carry on encouraging your child to get sponsorship for the event, come and cheer our 

amazing runners on, on the day, please let the office know if you have a gazebo we could borrow or if you would 

like your child to opt out of the water/paint station.   

Prizes:  All runners will receive a certificate and medal in the week after the event.  There will also be prizes for the 

houses that runs the furthest and raise the most amount of money. 

Thank you! 

 

Out of School Clubs (OoSC) 

Our new after school club supervisor (Mrs Bernard) will be starting on Moday 14th May. 

Events for next week are: 

Tuesday – Painting 

Thursday – Rock Cakes 

Friday – Junk Modelling 

 

Multiplication Masters 

Shaya, Kieshi, Rosie, Archie, Grace, Henry, Joesph 


